
 
Visit of the students of the JM School "El Cuco",  
Jerez de la Frontera,  Spain on 6th April 2017. 
 
 
 
We had the joy of hosting some thirty students of 1st and 
2nd year of Bachillerato accompanied by three teachers. 

 

 
As the part of their general visit, 
they had a moment of silent prayer, 
followed by our Lord’s Prayer in the 
Chapel; saw the archives in the 
presence of Mrs. Alessandra 
Merigliano, our archivist.  

 
 
 

They were all very interested in the various documents, in particular the letter 
of the Brothers of Claudine. 

 

Then some snacks in our refectory and a moment in the garden for some photos. 
They were very kind and grateful for their visit. 


